
 

 

 

 

Date: 23 December, 2024 

Announcement no.: 22 

ISIN: DK0061676400 

 

 

Company announcement: Notification by person closely associated with persons 

discharging managerial responsibilities 

WPU - Waste Plastic Upcycling A/S has received notification pursuant to article 19 of 

regulation (EU) no. 596/2014 of the below transaction related to shares in WPU - Waste 

Plastic Upcycling A/S made by a person closely associated with persons discharging 

managerial responsibilities. 

 

Reference is made to the attached notification. 

 

Attachments: 

• WPU – PDMR Notification – Vitol B.V. 

 


